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In order to address concerns over the impact of the coronavirus to the organisation of public events and ban on international

travel, conference organizers are extending the Early bird registration rate and the deadline for the Call for Papers of the IAEVG

International conference in Riga until 30 April 2020.

Conference organisers are following the overall situation and guidelines issued by the World Health Organisation, and in particular

the decisons of the Latvian government regarding orgnisation of public events. Should any changes to the conference plan be

required, information about this will be made available on the conference website.

During the three days of the conference (October 20-22), career professionals will have the opportunity to broaden their

horizons, look at ideas and methods to improve their work, and be inspired by industry developments. The preliminary conference

program can be viewed here. 

The conference is open to guidance professionals - career guidance counsellors from different disciplines, organizational

psychologists, HR professionals, coaches, policy makers, researchers, academics and other professionals. Please register for the

conference by filling out the online registration form. 
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